
   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You’re invited 
Dear Resident, 

 

You are cordially invited to attend an 

Evergreen social evening on 

Tuesday 4th February 2020 

at 17h30 

 

“From Memphis to Las Vegas” 

a tribute to Elvis Presley  

by James and Monique 

Snacks will be served at 18h30 

 

RSVP to the Bistro by the 

29th January 2020 

 

We look forward to seeing you there! 


